BRIDGNORTH TOWN COUNCIL PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING TUESDAY 14th DECEMBER 2021

CANCELLED

Please be advised that it has been necessary to cancel the Bridgnorth Town Council Planning Committee Meeting that was due to be held in The Annexe, College House, St Leonard's Close, Bridgnorth on Tuesday 14th December 2021 at 6pm.

The reason for the cancellation is due to a combination of factors, including the requirement for some individuals to self-isolate. It is intended that an extraordinary meeting of the Full Town Council be rearranged to take place at 7.15pm on Tuesday 21st December 2021 to accommodate the items on the agenda. A formal agenda will be produced and published in due course and once precise details are known.

We regret any inconvenience caused